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Date: 2021-10-04
First Name: Teri
Last Name: Korson
Title: N/A
Organization: Self
Address: 
City: Plano
State: Texas
Zipcode
Phone: 

Affirm public info: I agree

Regarding: ALL

Message:
I am respectfully asking the committee to review the redistricting maps that are to be voted on
on Friday, October 8th.  The maps in no way represent the current diversity in the state of
Texas.  The committee needs to spend more time reviewing the new diverse makeup that Texas has
experienced in the last 10 years.  What is being presented is harmful to all Texans and does not
give a fair representation in voting the years to come.




